
                                                                                 

                                           
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Almunajem Foods Company announces signing a Memorandum of 

Understanding with National Industrial Development Center 

 

 
 

With reference to the company's announcement dated 28/04/2024 regarding the 

establishing for a food factory in Jeddah. 

 

Almunajem Foods Company announces the signing of a Memorandum of 

Understanding with the National Industrial Development Center, this is aimed at 

collaborating regarding the company’s project to establish a food factory in 

Jeddah, and to strengthen the strategic partnership with the center and related 

entities, and to explore the industrial opportunities in the food sector. 



 
 

 

It should be noted that the memorandum is valid until May 13, 2026. 


